MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM:  lJerry RusthovenQ
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: January 15, 2014

RE: Postponement of public hearing and consent agreement for the Cascades Municipal
Utility District No. 1 (MUD)

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following public hearing and possible action item
from the January 23, 2014 meeting to the January 30, 2014 City Council meeting.

Conduct a public hearing and adopt an ordinance approving a consent agreement for
the Cascades Municipal Utility District No. 1 (MUD) subject to the adoption of an
ordinance approving a strategic partnership agreement between the City and the MUD.

The postponement will allow additional time for the Planning Commission to consider the
petition requesting City consent to the creation of a MUD.

Cc: Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager



